
 
Thursday’s Thoughts 

Thursday, December 21, 2023 
 

Good evening Highland High School families I hope that this finds you well and safe, 
this is Mr. Zack, and here are your Thursday’s Thoughts for December 21, 2023.  There 
are 4 items of interest to follow.  If you miss any part of the message, please visit the 
Highland High School webpage on our Live Feed where there is a link to view this in its 
entirety as well as a link having been emailed to your primary email account. 
 

1.​ The Turnabout dance will be held on Fri., Jan. 12, from 7:00-10:00 pm at Villa 
Cesare in Schererville.  Tickets for the dance will ONLY be on sale Mon., Tues., 
and Wed., Jan. 8, 9, and 10, during all lunch periods in the library.  Tickets will 
not be available after Wed., Jan. 10.   Cost of the ticket is $35.00 per person and 
tickets are non-refundable.  Acceptable payment is with cash or by check made 
payable to Highland High School.   

 
2.​ The ACC will host an Open House on January 17, 2024, and all families are 

welcome to attend with their students.  You can meet instructors, review key 
curricular materials, and see the classrooms for each program.  The Open House 
will run from 4:00 PM until 7:00 PM.  
 
Students enrolling in ACC programs are still eligible to participate in clubs, 
sports, and other activities.  Students can earn dual credit in their specific fields 
and are often recruited for employment.  If your student has questions about 
whether or not the ACC is the right fit, please visit the Open House and have them 
speak with their school counselor. 
 

3.​ WHAT YOU NEED TO KNOW ABOUT THE NEW FAFSA WEBINAR:   
The new FAFSA (Free Application for Federal Student Aid) is expected to launch 
this month. You likely have some questions. When do you need to apply? How 
much aid will you get? What will you need to complete the application? Join 
BigFuture and a panel of financial aid experts to learn more about the changes 
and get your questions answered. 
Please register HERE!   

 
4.​ Remember the 2024 yearbooks are on sale. Send $65 cash or check payable to 

Highland High School to Ms. Terrell in room 326 to avoid the service fee. Price 
increases on January 1st to $75. 

 
As we enter the holiday season, from our family to yours, please have a wonderful and 
restful break.  
 
That concludes our Thursday’s Thoughts, thanks for listening, be safe, and be well. 
 
 
 
 

https://bigfuture.collegeboard.org/communities-events/bigfuture-live?excmpid=mtg776-st-1-mat


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


